



July 30, 2020

Ben Nadig, Esq.

Email: ben@bennadigforjudge.com

RE: Culinary 226 and Bartender 165 Endorsement

Dear Ben Nadig:

On behalf of Geoconda Argűello-Kline, Secretary-Treasurer, and Ted Pappageorge, President, of the Culinary Union Local 226, and Terry Greenwald, Secretary-Treasurer, and Lana Loebig, President, of the Bartender Union Local 165, and their more than 60,000 members, I am happy to inform you that you have been endorsed for election to the office of District Court Judge, Department 22, in the upcoming General Election 2020.

The members of the Culinary and Bartenders unions will be notified of this endorsement. You may use this endorsement in your campaign and campaign literature. Best of luck for a successful campaign.

Sincerely

Attorney for Culinary Local 226